

Bryony School Newsletter

Summer Term - Issue 104 - 12th July 2024 Speech Day 2024

Year 1 to Year 6 classes attended our annual Speech Day in St.Barnabas Church to celebrate the achievements of the past year. Monday Morning'.

We enjoyed songs such as When I Grow Up' from Matilda The Musical, ', 'I Want It That Way', 'The Greatest and 'Movin' On'. Year 2 gave recorder performances and we had readings by the Infant and Junior Reading Cup prize winners — **Sara** (Year 2) and **Tom** (Year 6) respectively. We sadly also had to say goodbye to **Mrs Ware** who we will miss. We wish you the very best for the future. A heartfelt thank you for all you have done for Bryony children.





All children received a copy of the Medway Activity Book' by Esther Johnson kindly bought by FoBs.

At the end of Speech Day Year 6 all received their Leavers' Certificates, Leavers' Book and Leavers' artwork. A mix of happy and sad emotions amongst us all -we are excited for our Year 6's future adventures in secondary school but sad that your time with us at Bryony has come to an end. We will miss you all.

Good luck in your new schools!







Mrs Notley



Bryony School 157 Marshall Road Rainham Kent ME8 0AJ Tel: 01634 231511 Email: office@bryonyschool.org.uk Web: www.bryonyschool.org.uk

Bryony School Newsletter - Issue 104 (12/7/2024) Speech Day 2024 (Continued)











School Newsletter - Issue 104 (12/7/2024)

Early Years End of year Celebrations

Our Pre-School and Reception children and their families had a fabulous afternoon had a lovely afternoon celebrating their achievements and recounting memories of this year. We were treated to lots of songs by the children such as 'I'm a little graduate' 'You've got a friend in me' and 'I can sing a rainbow' some of which was also performed with sign language.

All children were proud to receive their graduation certificates from Mrs Gee. We wish you all our Pre-School children well as you go to Reception next year and wishing our Reception well as they go up to Key Stage 1.

Miss Hills, Mrs Oliver, Mrs Robinson, Mrs White, the EYFS Team



Cake for the Year 6 Leavers - Thank you!



A big thank you to Miss Greensmith (Billy's mum) for our Year 6s leaver's cake!

It was expertly made by the very talented Mrs Kelly (Penny and Harland's mum) and Miss Greensmith guessed the weight of the cake correctly at the Summer Fete and donated it to the Year 6s.

Miss Jug

Bryony School Newsletter - Issue 104



ice Cream Treats July 2024



















Bryony School Newsletter - Issue 104 (12/7/2024)



BGT Winner: Magdalena



On the last day of term the junior children held the 'Bryony's Got Talent' competition. We had tremendous fun and were very impressed by the sheer amount of talent amongst our children. We enjoyed many acts including an improvised contemporary dance from **Isabelle** (Yr 5), a recorder and guitar duet of Hot Cross Buns by **Veer** (Yr 6) and **Meera** (Yr3) dance routines by **Kesi** (Yr 5), **Olivia-Grace** (Yr 4) and **Matilda** (Yr 4) tap dancing by **Honey** (Yr 5), a gymnastic display by **Rachel** (Yr 3), a karate demonstration by **Laith** (Yr 3) piano recital by **Jovan** (Yr 3), a drum recital by **Jaiveer** (Yr 6), a comedy set by **Darcy**, **Millie**, **Olivia** and **Samreen** (Yr 5), singing by **Sylvia** (Yr4), **Nancy** (Yr4) and **Mireya** (Yr3).

The overall winner was **Maggie** (Yr 3) with a musical number from Charlie an the Chocolate Factory. Well done to all the talented entrants and congratulations to **Maggie**!!







Bryony School Newsletter - Issue 104 (12/7/2024)















Bryony School 157 Marshall Road Rainham Kent ME8 0AJ Tel: 01634 231511 Email : office@bryonyschool.org.uk Web: www.bryonyschool.org.uk

Bryony School Newsletter - Issue 104 (12/7/2024)

Last Day of Term celebrations at the Infants 2024



On our last morning of the Summer Term the Infant children enjoyed a variety of activities around the school with their friends and teachers. The fun filled day included; junk modelling, basketball games, football training, singing and dancing and party games!

Happy summer everyone!

Mrs Dyne













Bryony School Newsletter - Issue 104 (12/7/2024) Year 6 Leaver's Celebrations 2024

The class of...



...and the end of our time at primary school.

Year 6 Bryony Primary School



Mr Johnson & Míss Jug

The Year 6 Leavers celebrations continued after school on Friday. They departed school in fabulous 'party buses and headed to Laser Tag for games and food. A big thank you from the year 6 parents to **Ms Greensmith** for organizing the celebrations, to FoBs for the donations towards the Year 6 activities, to **Mrs Sylvester** for the ice-creams for all the juniors, to **Mrs Prenter** for compiling the Year 6 Leaver's Book and to **Mrs Sheregill** for her generosity in giving the year 6 children party bags.



